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NOTICE 2027 OF 2003 

DRAFT  CO-OPERATIVE AGREEMENTS FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS 

In terms of the provisions of section 6 of the National Nuclear Regulator Act (Act No. 47 of 1999), and section 3 of 
Regulation No. 709 dated 24 May 2002, notice is hereby given that a draft co-operative agreement between  the National 
Nuclear Regulator and the Department of Health (Directorate: Radiation Control), Department of Minerals and Energy (Chief 
Inspector of Mines; Deputy Director-General: Electricity and Nuclear),  has been produced and is available from the offices of 
the National Nuclear Regulatory at Old Mutual Centre, Second Floor, c/o Embankment Road and Hendrik Verwoerd Drive, 
Centurion, and on the  NNR  website:www.nnr.co.za. 

Comment is invited on the draft co-operative agreements from the public. Such comments must reach the National Nuclear 

Comments must be addressed t v  

The  Chief Executive Officer 
The National Nuclear Regulator 
P.O. Box 7106 
Centurion 
0046 

or  sent by fax (012) 674-71 53 or electronic mail at  nnr@nnr.co.za. 

Regulatory by not later than (set a date not less than 30 days from date of publication) 

. 

(1 August 2003) 




